
 

 
 

9th February 2022  
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I will write more fully at the beginning of next week, also including some information about the Project 
Week that your children, our students, are involved in right now. 

But I thought I should alert you that a major show on German television, Tagesthemen, will be 
featuring RBC tonight (Wednesday). Here is a link to the four-minute clip that we have been provided, 
which is scheduled to be broadcast at 22:25: 

https://www.tagesschau.de/inland/mittendrin/mittendrin-uwc-college-freiburg-101.html 

Apologies to our Parents and Guardians who do not speak German: I hope that at least you enjoy a 
visual glimpse into aspects of an RBC day! 

With best wishes 

Laurence Nodder 

Rektor 

laurence.nodder@uwcrobertboschcollege.de 
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